Craig, Sondra

From: Jerry Twinde <jerry.twinde@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 3:20 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: Fish’'s bar

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize
' the sender and know the content is safe. ***
Sandra, this email is being sent regarding the Fish’s request for a class b beer garden. | have two properties
located near Fish’s bar. | am against the beer garden being expanded. This is due to moving closer to residential
properties along with the cornhole bean bag games which become louder as the night goes on. Please contact
me directly for any questions. My cell phone number is6087693485. Thank you. Jerry Twinde



